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NICK FRANKLIN
SECRETARY

Aprii 25, 1978

Mr. Delasso Loos

Blackwood & Nichols Company, Ltd.
P. 0. Box 1237

Durango, Colorado 81301

Re: Blackwood & Nichols Company, Ltd.
Nortineast Blanco Unit #10
D-16-30N=-7W

Dear r. Loos,

The intended location of the above well, 250' FNL, 1060' FWL,
is not in accordance with Rule 104 of the Rules and Regulations
of the 0il Conservation Division. Please refer to paragraph F
of Rule 104 and file an application for approval of the above
location, sending two copies to this office and two copies to the
Santa Fe office.

|f there are questions, please contact this office.
Sincerely,
— ——
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Fran< T. Chavez
Deputy Inspector, District #3
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